Youth Services Librarian Report
Emily McCabe

End of November
No Thank You, Evill: Unfortunately, we received no registrations for this program.

Young Writers Program: Our third meeting had five attendees and our final meeting had three
attendees. Overall, it was a success! The teens have asked if we can continue a writing club in
some form, which | am looking into.

Lego Club: We had six child attendees and seven adult attendees. Everyone was excited for
Lego Club to start up again!

Several Library of Things items, including the STEAM kits, have already been borrowed. We're
receiving very positive feedback for the collection.

Upcoming

December: Unfortunately, we were unable to make it to Books & Breakfast for December.
Stuffed Animal Sleepover is from Friday the 15th - Saturday the 16th. December’s Silly
Scientists is scheduled for Wednesday the 20th, and we have five registrations. Aside from our
regular programming, we have also prepared to attend the “Winter Solstice Stroll” along Main
Street in Catskill on Thursday the 21st. We've purchased plenty of hot cocoa-making supplies
and plan to give out cups of hot cocoa and some free books.

January: We will be returning to regular Silly Scientist and Lego Club sessions. We’'ll hopefully
have the teen writing club started up as a new monthly or bi-weekly program. We will also be
holding another “Global Game Jam” program for the teens, and another board game making
program with leftover supplies from Summer Reading.



